
 
               14th May 2021 

School News  

 
A message from Mrs. Denham 

Year 4 children have had a fantastic day celebrating Times Tables Rock Stars. Year 5 have 

thoroughly enjoyed two Sports Leader training days with Chris Farr, from Pilton Community 

College. Chris remarked on how well the children have achieved. 

 

The children are really enjoying their weekly music sessions with Mrs Baker. It’s lovely to hear 

the children’s comments. 

 

As a school we are really working hard to support your child to develop a passion and love of 

reading. We encourage you to read to and with your child as much as you can. The difference 

this makes is tremendous. 
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Please may we remind parents to pay in advance for school meals, breakfast and afterschool 
club. We do not allow parents to accrue debt. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

  
 
http://www.primaryschoolsnorthdevon.co.
uk/website 
 
email: brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 
 
Telephone: 01598 710337 

 

Bratton Fleming School 

is a NO NUT Zone 

 

mailto:brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk


Dates for your diary 
 
 
28th May 2021    Non Pupil Day 
 
31st May to 4th June 2021  Half Term 
 
29th June 2021    New Intake visit 9.00 to 12 noon 
 
1st July 2021    Sports Day 
 
7th July 2021    New Intake visit 9.00 to 1.45 
 
14th July 2021    New Intake visit 9.00 to 3.00 
 
21st July 2021    Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 2.00pm 
 
23rd July 2021    Last Day of Term 
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Bratton Fleming Pre-School 
This week at Pre-School we have been looking at different Occupations! At the end of last week, 
we asked the children about the different jobs they would like to explore, so we have spent time 
looking at Hairdressers, Post People, Chefs, Gardeners, Teachers and lots more! The children 
have really enjoyed engaging with all of the activities on offer, from painting our very own post 
box to making pitta pizzas! We had a dressing up day where we all came dressed as “When I 
grow up, I want to be….” which was great fun and encouraged a lot of conversation. This week 
we have also been able to plant our vegetables and are looking forward to caring for them and 
watching them grow. We hope to grow lots of vegetables that we can have for our snack! 
 


